
 

 

 

 

 

 
September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your son/daughter has volunteered to help run a before-school club at Watermoor Primary School. The club 
will run on Wednesdays starting on Wednesday 27th September 2023 through to Wednesday 13th December 
2023 from 8.15am-9.00am. Please could the leaders arrive at Watermoor Primary School at approximately 
8.15am. Upon return to Kingshill, they will need to sign in at pupil reception and attend Period 1 as normal.  
 
I am really pleased that they are keen to run the club and it will be great experience for them. They will be 
delivering their session with me but hopefully taking more responsibility as the sessions develop.  
 
Please could you sign the online medical form if you would like your daughter to take part. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs H Pauling 
School Games Organiser 
 
 
 

 

 


